Antelope-Pardee 500-kV Transmission Project
APPENDIX 8. DRAFT EIR/EIS COMMENTS AND RESPONSES

Comment Set C.178: Tom Simcox

From: EVrBloNDeHrT@aol.com [ mailto: EVrBloNDeHrT@aol.com]
Sent: Tuesday, October 03, 2006 4:53 PM

To: antelope-pardee@aspeneg.com

Subject: new high tension transission lines

October03,2006

New High Tension Transmission Line

Dear John Boccio / Marian Kadota

My name is Tom Simcox and my family and | live at 39833 90™ St. W. in Leona Valley, California 93551,
We live on a 55 acre historical farm called “St. Anthony's Ranch®. VWe own our property and it is a beautiful
and serene place to live. Leona Valley is a quiet and wonderful place to raise children free of pollution,
crime and congestion.

Now | understand some idiot planner has come up with an idea to run power lines not only through the
heart of our valley but through the heart of our town. | understand this plan is called "Alternative 5", It is
hard to believe and understand.

The impact of this line would not only destroy the beauty and environment in which we are used to living
but it would also effect our health from the (EMFS) Electro magnetic fields. Power lines are not only ugly
and unhealthy they produce a greater amount of noise and will inhibit our recreational needs.

AS you can see | most definitely disagree with this plan®Alternative 5 running through our valley. And C.178-1

hope and pray that all reasonable ,sane people will come to the same conclusion. If there is anything |
can do to stop this plan from going forward i will most certainly do.

[ would appreciate a response to this letter and ask that you keep me informed of all plans going forward.

Most Sincerely,

Tom Simcox

P.S. Did | mention what this plan would do to the value of our properties here in Leona Valley.
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Antelope-Pardee 500-kV Transmission Project
APPENDIX 8. DRAFT EIR/EIS COMMENTS AND RESPONSES

Response to Comment Set C.178: Tom Simcox

C.178-1 Thank you for your opinion regarding Alternative 5. Please see General Response GR-3 regarding
EMF concerns. Your comment is consistent with the findings of the Draft EIR/EIS. The proposed
Project and each of the alternative routes would result in impacts to a number of issue areas which
are discussed in the Draft EIR/EIS. Your comments will be shared with the decision-makers who
are reviewing the Project and alternatives at the USDA Forest Service and the CPUC.

December 2006 Ap.8C-480 Final EIR/EIS



